## Kansas Memory



## Rich Chute to Governor John St. John

In this letter, Kansas Governor St. John receives a congratulatory letter from Minnesota Board of Trade President Rich Chute, who is also interested in details of the prohibition amendment.

Creator: Chute, Rich

Date: November 11, 1880

Callnumber: Governor's Office, St. John, Correspondence Received-Subject File, Box 19

KSHS Identifier: DaRT ID: 310819

Item Identifier: 310819

www.kansasmemory.org/item/310819

## KANSAS HISTORICAL SOCIETY

## Kansas Memory



Rich Chute to Governor John St. John

